
Introducing Apple Pay and 
Google Pay as payment 
options with WisePay 
We are delighted to announce that your school has been included in a pilot for the 
introduction of Apple Pay and Google Pay as new payment options at checkout 
with WisePay. 

These secure, convenient and simple payment options will speed up routine 
meal top-ups and shop purchases for you, meaning you will be able to complete 
essential payments in less time. 

This introduction comes alongside a myriad of security improvements as we 
switch to Global Payments. 

Impact to Parents
Parents can add items to their shopping basket 
and checkout in the usual way. The only  
difference will be Apple Pay and Google Pay  
will be presented as payment options when you 
arrive at the new gateway.

The new gateway also means WisePay is safer 
than ever whilst still retaining the same interface 
you’re familiar with. 

If you have any further questions or need help 
please visit www.wisepay-software.com

Alternatively you can contact your organisations’ 
WisePay administrator. 


